
Need your voucher 

number now? 

Call us!

Questions? Visit abcstudents.org

We can provide your voucher number 

and a list of participating service 

providers in your area over the phone.

1-888-212-4998

Call ABC for Students 
to receive your free 
internet voucher

The ABC for Students Program is here to help get your 

household set up for distance learning. The State of Alabama 

has committed CARES Act funding to purchase internet 

service for low-income households with K-12 students. 

Eligible households will receive an ABC for Students Voucher 

in the mail in coming weeks.

 

If you need your internet access now, give us a call. 

It is our mission to make sure that every student in Alabama 

is able to access their education. 

We’re here to help.

Lookout for 

this letter


